
City of Independence 

Airport Board 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Airport Board 

FROM: Brett Soukup, Airport Director 

DATE OF 
MEETING:  February 7, 2024 

SUBJECT:    Election of officers 
 

BACKGROUND:  
The election of officers needs to happen every year. This is the first meeting for 2024 and there is a new 
board member.  

 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

There needs to be a vote to elect new officers for Chairperson, Vice Chairperson, and 
Secretary.  


